
 
 

 

 
 
 

700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6 Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 
  barbara.reuber@opg.com 

Nov 18, 2016 

VIA RESS AND OVERNIGHT COURIER 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2016-0152 OPG Request for Extension for Undertaking Responses 

OPG is preparing responses to Technical Conference undertakings for submission on 
November 21, 2016 pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 in EB-2016-0152. OPG 
requests an extension until November 30, 2016 for responses to three undertakings. 
These three responses require production of hundreds of pages of documents all of 
which must be reviewed in detail for claimed confidential information. An extension is 
required to undertake this review. The three undertakings are JT1.8, JT1.13 and JT3.4 
as described below:  

 JT1.8 is for production of 52 documents, some of which are hundreds of pages, all 
which must be reviewed for claimed confidential information. 

 JT1.13 is for production of Amendment 6 for the Retube and Feeder Replacement 
Contract with the SNC/AECON Joint Venture, Amendment 2 for the Turbine 
Generators Engineering Services and Equipment Supply Contract with Alstom, 
Amendment 2 for the Turbine Generators EPC Contract with the SNC/AECON 
Joint Venture; Amendment 3 for the Extended Services Master Services 
Agreement with E.S. Fox Limited and Amendment 3 for the Extended Services 
Master Services Agreement with Black & Macdonald Limited. 

 JT3.4 is for production of 19 internal audit reports, all which must be reviewed for 
claimed confidential information. 

 
As a result, OPG will be able to file complete responses to the foregoing by November 
30, 2016. 

Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Barbara Reuber 

cc: Carlton Mathias (OPG) via e-mail 
   Charles Keizer (Torys) via e-mail 
   Crawford Smith (Torys) via e-mail 

Barbara Reuber 
Regulatory Affairs 
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